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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This Week: 

English… This week we have been revising the story of the Gingerbread man and writing the story 

independently for our hot task. 

  

Maths…   We have been practising adding and subtracting using a number line, to help us with word 

problems next week. 

 

This week we were lucky enough to take a trip to St James church.The church looked amazing and 

the children really enjoyed learning the Easter story with interactive activities. 

 

                              
 

                     

   Next Week:                                          

 

English… we will write up our instructions for making gingerbread men. 

Maths… we will working on word problems 

 

Homework  

 

This week we would like the children to complete work on the number bonds they have used this 

week. 

 

PE 

 

No PE this week due to Thursdays early finish. 

 

 

Have a fantastic weekend! 

 


